
BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS LAND USE BOARD 
MONMOUTH COUNTY, NEW JERSEY 

 
 

 TAKE NOTICE that on the 14th day of July, 2016, at 7:30 P.M. a public hearing 
will be held by the Borough of Highland Land Use Board, at the Robert D. Wilson 
Memorial Community Center located at 22 Snug Harbor Avenue, Highlands, New Jersey, 
for the purpose of considering the adoption of an amendment to the Housing Element of 
the Master Plan of the Borough of Highlands to incorporate a Fair Share Plan as required 
by N.J.A.C. 5:97-3.1(a) and 5:97-3.1(b). 
 
 A copy of the Fair Share Plan will be available for public inspection by July 1, 
2016, in the office of the Land Use Board Secretary located at 42 Shore Drive, 
Highlands, New Jersey, during the hours of 8:30 A.M. through 4:30 P.M., Monday 
through Friday.   
 
 Any interested party may appear in person or through an agent or attorney to be 
heard at such hearing and may participate therein in accordance with the rules of the 
Land Use Board. 
 
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Board Secretary 
Dated: June 16, 2016 
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